
 Notice of Public Meeting 
 
Roane County will hold a public meeting on Tuesday January 24, 2022, at the Mayor’s 
Office Conference Room. The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss eligible projects 
and expected funding levels for the 2023 Community Development Block Grant 
Program. The public is invited to attend and comment.  All minority members of the 
public are encouraged to attend and comment.  Roane County does not discriminate 
based on race, color or national origin in federal or state sponsored programs, pursuant 
to Title VI of the Civil Rights Acts of 1964 (42 U.S.C. 2000d). The meeting will be 
handicapped accessible; however, anyone needing special assistance should contact 
Mitch Loomis at (865) 273-6003. 


